
 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the New Lenox Community Park District Board of Commissioners  

 

for PUBLIC COMMENTS on the Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS will be heard at a PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, June 19, 2024, at     

 

6:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Village Hall located at 1 Veterans Parkway prior to the start of the  

 

Regular Monthly Board Meeting. 

 

 

On Friday, May 17th copies of the Budget and Appropriation for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 will be  

 

available to members of the community.  Please email our Guest Services Supervisor Melissa McGrath  

 

at mmcgrath@newlenoxparks.org to have a copy emailed to you.  A copy can be emailed to you  

 

until the conclusion of the PUBLIC HEARING at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 19, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice Dated this the 14th Day of June, 2024 

 

  

Dale Larson 
__________________________ 

Dale Larson, Secretary 

New Lenox Park District 
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